


believe wider notification would have been helpful. Does Barnet Council consider we
are not affected since we live in the bough of Harrow 15 minutes walk away? How
wrong they are when we are in the relevant area almost every day.
I found the volume and complexity of the Local Plan and the related documents
overwhelming.  The 42-day consultation period seems insufficient for anybody to
comprehend the plan’s details – especially for anyone with work or caring
commitments.
However, I am deeply concerned about the impact of the Local Plan on Edgware and
its residents, both present and future.
In light of these concerns, I would like to express my support for any
representations made by Save Our Edgware and the Edgware Community
Association.  Please consider their submissions as reflecting my own concerns.

Being aged over 70,  please can you arrange for this  email to be considered as part of
the Equality Impact Assessment. 

Yours faithfully

Philip Rapport




